
Hazelwood Announcements for Tuesday, May 17, 2022

★ 7th graders:  Turn in permission slips for Finance Park before next
week.

★ Students, please make sure you check the fliers at the end of the
announcements for several summer opportunities!

★ Awards Ceremony Days:
○ 6/1 AM - 5th grade @ 9:30am
○ PM  - 6th grade @ 1:00pm
○ 6/2 AM - 8th grade @ 9:30am
○ PM - 7th grade @ 1:00pm

★ Join us for Fellowship of Christian Athletes on Thursday mornings
before school starts! We will be meeting at 8:40 in Mrs. Woodru�’s
room (room m282).

★ Student council is hosting a spirit week next week for our last full
week of school and well wishes to kick o� summer with a bang! The
days are as follows:

Monday May 23 - PJ Day
Tuesday May 24 - Red, White and Blue Day
Wednesday May 25 - Jersey Day
Thursday May 26 - Decades Day
Friday May 27 - Pirate Day

★ If you would like to purchase a yearbook, there are 25 still available.
The cost is $30. Bring your money to Mr. Hess in room A-154 before
they are gone.

★ 5pm 5th and 6th Choir Concert

★ The library is now closed for the school year. Students may return
books either in the library or in the book drop outside the library.
Students may also come in to pay for lost books. All books are due
by May 20 to avoid a letter home to parents.



★ HAZELWOOD PTO’s ZESTO Restaurant Day  is Thursday, May 26th.
20% of all proceeds come back to our school! Take the flier at the
end of the announcements with you to dinner or for some yummy ice
cream to help support Hazelwood’s PTO!!

★ Any 5th or 6th Grade students interested in Summer Theater Camp
can pick up the flier on the ledge outside of the o�ce.

★ LifeSprings Health Clinic is located in the building at NAHS next to
the main o�ce. Physicals are FREE but athletes must have the
following attached LifeSprings paperwork to receive a physical. The
LifeSpring Health Clinic o�ers free sports physicals any school day
from 7 AM - 3:30 PM. Student-athletes have the ability to go before
school, at lunch and/or after school. Student-athletes MUST HAVE
THE LIFESPRING FORM COMPLETED WITH PARENT SIGNATURE (the
form is at the bottom of the announcements, and will also be
available in the front o�ce at Hazelwood). The clinic closes for the
summer on June 7th at 4PM. LifeSpring will host a two day summer
sports physical clinic on June 6th and 7th from 12PM-4PM, however,
athletes must have the LifeSprings form and IHSAA forms signed by
a parent/guardian. Great opportunity for incoming freshmen for fall
sports. Reminder: Student-athletes can beat the lines on June 6th
and 7th by going any school day before classes start, during their
lunch or after school (7AM - 3:30 PM).

★ Sports tonight - 5pm Golf @ Cherry Valley

★ High school is right around the corner! As a middle schooler, college
might seem a long way o�, but there are still things you can do to
prepare for this important time in your life right now. You can enroll
as a 21st Century Scholar from the time you enter 7th grade to June
30th of your 8th grade year, and if you keep your grades up and meet
a few eligibility requirements, you may be eligible to earn up to a full
tuition scholarship to an Indiana College or University.

○ The application process doesn't take long, but you will need the
following information to complete:

● Student Social Security Number, DOB, address
● Parent or guardian's Social Security Number
● Previous year gross income amounts for all members of

the household (Example: if you are applying after
December 31, 2020, use 2020 amounts).



Is my child eligible to be a 21st Century Scholar?

● We encourage all parents to visit the link below to review the
eligibility requirements.

https://learnmoreindiana.org/scholars/enroll/

After School Tutoring Available:
● When:  Tuesdays & Thursdays
● Time:  3:45-5:15
● Where:  Library
● What:  Tutoring for Math and English

★ Update:
○ Masks are now optional within the building e�ective 2/21/2022.

Guidance for when your child is sick:
If your child has a fever, vomiting or diarrhea, please keep him/her
home until he/she is symptom free for 24 hrs.  Please call the
Attendance Hotline at 812-542-3301 to report your child’s absence.

If your child was a close contact to someone that tested positive for
Covid, has Covid symptoms, or has tested positive for Covid, please
call 812-542-2270.

Riverside Aquatic Club is o�ering summer swim lessons at Highland
Hills Middle School!

Session 1: June 6, 7, 8, 9, 13, 14, 15, 16

Session 2: June 20, 21, 22, 23, 27, 28, 29, 30

Session 3: July 11, 12, 13, 14, 18, 19, 20, 21

Times:

9:30 am – 10:15 am

10:30 am – 11:15 am

https://learnmoreindiana.org/scholars/enroll/


11:30 am – 12:15 pm

12:30 pm – 1:15 pm

To register, please visit the Riverside Aquatic Club

website at www.riversideaquaticclub.com and click on “Swim Lessons”.

For more information contact Ashley Manger

amanger@nafcs.org

(502) 649 - 1672

Or visit our website www.riversideaquaticclub.com

http://www.riversideaquaticclub.com/




















Ivy Tech’s Kids College Summer Enrichment Program is back, in-person!
Registration is now open!

Classes will be held in Ogle Hall on the main Ivy Tech campus in
Sellersburg on June 15th and 16th.  The program is geared toward all
children in grades K-5. Your child will be engaged in high-interest,
educationally appropriate activities promoting critical thinking,
collaboration with classmates and most of all, FUN in each course they
choose!

Be sure to check out our new course o�erings! Classes fill quickly so don’t
delay.

Please call (812-248-4925) or email (Sellersburg-kidscollege@ivytech.edu) if
you have any questions. If you are able to participate, please remember
that your child will need a sack lunch for these two days.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Ivy Tech Community College, Sellersburg

https://ticketbud.com/events/941456c8-b521-11ec-8cb6-42010a717019

















